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Important Notice 
Infection Prevention and Control Update  

November 4, 2021  

Hello, 
 
I am pleased to announce that the Enteric Outbreak and COVID-19 Watch are declared over. 
 
All surveillance swabs obtained for COVID-19 testing are negative.  
 
I want to thank the Residents for their cooperation with co-horting, families and visitors for adhering to the 
visiting restrictions and Grandview Lodge staff for their ongoing commitment to the care, safety and wellbeing 
of our Residents.  
 
Visitation to the home has resumed back to pre-outbreak measures. As a reminder visitors are required to 
show proof of full vaccination, anyone who has not provided proof of full vaccination must complete a rapid 
antigen test prior to visiting their loved one in the home. Anyone with new or worsening symptoms associated 
with COVID-19 or who fails the screening procedure at the point of entry will not be permitted to enter the 
home. 
 
Please ensure you practice frequent hand hygiene during all visits to the home and when out in public as this 
is a proven preventative strategy in the transmission of bacterial and viral pathogens. Vaccines are a safe and 
effective way of mitigating health risks associated with Influenza and COVID-19. Speak to your physician or 
visit your local pharmacy today to get your shot.  
 
Please check the Haldimand County website for an important update from Haldimand and Norfolk Public 
Health Unit regarding eligibility for COVID-19 vaccine boosters. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Stay well. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jennifer Jacob 

Administrator 

jjacob@haldimandcounty.on.ca 

905-774-7547 ext. 2224 
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